    I am running for a seat on the board of HCSD because I found out that the water and sewer rates will be increasing by 52% for the next 5 years. The study on the website shows that HCSD would have the highest rates in Humboldt county, and the increase is needed to pay down debt, following years of expansion and annexation.  More attention is needed for long term planning to combat the rising levels of Humboldt Bay. 
    I believe there needs to be more diversity on the board, not just contractors and businessmen that have been appointed and reappointed. I have been an RN for more than 30 years, a single mom, an artist and activist; I belong to the Humboldt Progressive Democrats, Move To Amend, Healthcare for All Humboldt chapter and the California Nurses association; I have been active in the move to get single payer healthcare, worked with Housing Now to get Prop 10 on the ballot for rent control, all because  supporting people has been what I enjoy doing!  I hope you will vote for me to help HCSD’s low income customers and avoid more rate increases.
